

Stephen & Ivonne Nix * Summer 2021



God is Pouring Out His Spirit!

Throughout Nicaragua, the Holy Ghost revival continues! In the midst of challenging conditions, the churches are preaching the gospel and hungry souls are being reached with the saving message!

We have been able to travel to many different parts of Nicaragua in regional, district and local church services, and the hunger for God is so beautiful to behold. It never gets old to see people come forward and pour out their hearts in prayer and witness the change as the Holy Ghost fills them.

In several districts we have taught seminars and, once again, the response to the teaching has been beautiful. In one district, we were able to celebrate a communion service for all the pastors and leadership in the entire district. God is great!



NEW ARRIVALS!

Since we last wrote, the Nix family has grown a bit. We welcome to the fold two new granddaughters!

Zara was born to Nathan and Datha Santomieri and a few months later, along came Madeline to Danny and Lanae Rueda!

We're very excited to have these lovely new ladies in our family!



Madeline Rose Rueda